
Notes from the Head Teacher

This is the final Coulsdon Chronicle of the autumn term. I am 
relieved and pleased that we have made it through to the end of 
term happily and safely. I have sent out a letter today about the 
procedures to be followed if your children should have a positive 
test between today and Christmas Eve. It is essential that you 
complete the Google Form and submit it to us. We will be checking 
for Google Form responses every day until the 24th December to 
assess whether any actions need to be taken.

Links to the Infant Nativity and the Christmas church service have 
been sent out now; I hope you enjoy watching them and they 
begin to fill you with some Christmas cheer!

The children enjoyed our Christmas dinner celebration and the 
surprise visit from Father Christmas and his elves yesterday. The 
excitement and magic of Christmas were clearly visible in the 
children’s (and adult’s) faces! Thank you to the Friends Committee 
for organising this. There is photographic evidence on Twitter.

Finally, thank you for your positive emails and all the cards and 
gifts. It has been a very uplifting way to end this challenging term. I 
wish you all a safe, happy and peaceful Christmas and look forward 
to seeing you all on Tuesday 5th January 2021.

Attendance 
Our whole school attendance for the autumn term was 97.72%

Reflection
“Love is patient, love is kind.
It does not envy,
It does not boast,
It is not proud.
It does not dishonour others,
It is not self-seeking,
It is not easily angered,
It keeps no record of wrongs,
Love does not delight in evil
But rejoices with the truth.
It always protects, always trusts,
Always hopes, always perseveres”

Corinthians 13: 4-7

When we return to school in January, Harrison Catering will be 
serving the lunch menu for Week 1.

MESSAGE FROM THE CHAIR OF GOVERNORS

We are currently consulting on our draft admissions 
arrangements for entry to the school from September 2022, 
and the deadline for responses is 31st January 2021. A copy of 
the draft policy can be found on the school website.


